
  

MSA Manor Update 

January 14th, 2022 

 
Dear Residents and Families of MSA Manor 

We are writing to follow up on the email that was sent out earlier this week.   

At this time: 

• We tested the residents identified as having possible exposure, and three residents have 
come back positive for COVID -19. These three residents are currently asymptomatic 
and doing well. Their families have been notified. 

• We have 2 positive staff members, and they are isolating at home 

• Residents and staff are being screened twice daily for any signs of illness  

• Residents have been cohorted into separate dining areas 

• Those who develop symptoms will be isolated, tested for COVID-19 and provided the 
care they need 

• We will continue to be diligent with our infection control practices  

• We will keep you up to date on any changes related to your family member’s health 
status 

Following the new Fraser Health guidelines and recommendations, when a site has identified 
Residents, we will be on enhanced monitoring and continue to restrict our visiting to essential 
visitors only. We will be reviewing this again next week. You will be contacted if you had a 
designated visit booked to reschedule. 

Again, we do appreciate your understanding and patience, given the rapid spread of the 
Omicron variant that is currently happening in BC. We will continue to update you through this 
email if there are further developments. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Krista Homfeld, Director of Resident 
Services, at 604-870-7560 or khomfeld@maplewood.bc.ca. 


